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December 8, 1999 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Mr. Walter D'Haeseleer 
Director, Communications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

RE WED 
D E C  0 9 1999 

CMU 
RE: Docket No. 9901 14-TI 

Cannect Communications, Inc. 
Cancellation - Certification and Tariff 

Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer: 

This letter is being filed on behalf of Cannect Communications, Inc. ("Cannect") to 
notify the Commission that Cannect would like to withdraw its Certificate of 
Convenience and Necessity (No. 7003) and tariff currently on file with the Florida 
Public Service Commission. Cannect will no longer be providing Long Distance 
services. No Florida consumers will be affected by this cancellation as the Company 
has no customers in Florida at this time. 

Cannect respectfully requests this cancellation of its Florida tariff to be effective 
immediately, December 9, 1999. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this cover 
letter and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this 
purpose. Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to my 
attention at (407) 740-8575. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Norton 
Consultant to Cannect 

cc: Fred Zaitsoff - Cannect 
file: Cannect - FL IXC 
tms: FLi9901 




